
 
 

Criminals hide their activities from Law Enforcement; however, they do not hide from the 
citizens.  By working together, we can protect and enhance our small-town life. 
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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
September 10, 2025 
 
On September 8, 2025, the Pikeville Police Department received a report of theft involving a 
vending machine located in front of Stadefer Pharmacy. In response, a crime bulletin featuring 
a photograph of the suspect was released to the public. 
 
Thanks to the swift and valuable assistance from members of the community, investigators 
were able to identify the suspect as Jack Curtis (DOB 11/24/1960) of Pikeville. Mr. Curtis has 
been formally charged with one count of Theft Under $1,000 and was booked into the Bledsoe 
County Jail. 
 
The Pikeville Police Department extends its sincere gratitude to the public for their support in 
identifying this individual and helping to keep our community safe. 
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